
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

6 January 2012 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE  

 
TRIAL CHAMBER TO RESUME HEARING OF EVIDENCE IN CASE 002  

ON 10 JANUARY 2012 
 
The Trial Chamber of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) 
will resume the hearing of evidence in Case 002 against Khieu Samphan, Nuon Chea and 
Ieng Sary at 9:00 on Tuesday 10 January 2012.  The next session of hearings will run 
from 10 January to 16 February 2012.  The Chamber will then recess, resuming on 
Monday 12 March 2012.  

Hearings will normally be held Monday-Thursday from 9:00 to 16:00. The Chamber may 
change the schedule on short notice, so visitors are advised to consult the ECCC website 
(www.eccc.gov.kh/en) for the most updated schedule. 

The hearings are open to the public, unless the Chamber decides to hear specific issues in 
closed session.  Seats in the public gallery are distributed on a first come, first served 
basis. 

 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer 
Mobile: +855(0)-12 488 023 
Land line: +855 23 219 841 ext. 6169 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0) 12 483 283 
neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: This information has been prepared for the purpose of informing the media and the 
general public about the ongoing trial proceedings. It is not an official document. 


